From: IAN BROWN 
Sent: 02 May 2017 10:28
To: Planning
Subject: Gavray Drive - 15/00837/OUT

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MR MATTHEW PARRY
Re application 15/00837/OUT
Dear Mr Parry,  
It has come to my notice that this planning application for housing on GAVRAY DRIVE, BICESTER, is still ongoing: I thought any development in this sensitive area had been rejected!
Bicester is supposed to be a GARDEN TOWN:  we need to keep the few green spaces at the moment and provide plenty of open areas on the new housing estates being developed currently and in the future.
The east side of the brook contains one of the few UK sites of unimproved flood meadows with special plants and animals that depend on them.
Even building 180 properties on the west side will increase the pressure on the conservation area with roaming domestic pets, people regularly wandering over the area plus the inevitable introduction of litter.
Please REJECT this application.
Yours sincerely,
Ian Brown
3, The Quadrangle,
King's End,
BICESTER
0X26 6HZ
